
November
Twenty-second

1922.

Dr. Borman Kerr,
25 East Washington Street, 
Chicago, 111.

Dear Dr. Kerr:-
I have your letter of the 20th of 

November outlining part of the programme for the 
evening of December 1st.

At one time I did think of writing to 
you and asking you if the functions on Friday 
night, the first proximo, could be bogun early enough 
to permit my catohing the train that night, but with 
suoh a programme as you have outlined here, that will 
be out of the question. Therefore, I must make up 
my mind to spend about three days in Chicago.

You must be a very hardened lot in 
Chicago if you can put up with six addresses on 
suoh a dry subject as Education in the course of a 
single evening.

It will be very interesting to meet 
the distinguished men who will be present.

Yours faithfully,v

Prinoipal.


